
 
 

 

                        

 

   

 
 

       
  

        

              

 
               

       

               
             

                
        

               
 

          

                

2122 – 164th Street SW, Suite 202, Lynnwood, WA 98087 (425) 745-9808 wafairplan@frontier.com 

October 15, 2021 

To: Rules Coordinator at OIC 
rulescoordinator@oic.wa.gov 

From: Sharon Moller, Plan Manager; Washington FAIR Plan 

Re: Comments on R 2021-15 CR-102 (FAIR Plan Committee Members) Stakeholder Draft of 10/11/21 

After reviewing the stakeholder draft of October 11, 2021, the FAIR Plan supports the following 
proposed language for WAC 284-19-140 (2) (a): 

(a) Property insurers represented by any trade association(s) shall designate or elect three members. Any 
such trade association not already represented on the committee may request representation by 
contacting the FAIR plan manager. The allocation of these three committee members will be made in 
accordance with applicable committee operating procedures and directives; 

This update addresses the concerns raised by the FAIR Plan by providing clear direction on 
implementation. 

The FAIR Plan remains neutral on all other proposed changes. 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment and let me know if you have any questions. 
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